Gleaner - 1985-06-05

Births and eaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements Announcements

BORN

Michael Sandra are happy to an-nounce the arrival of their son, Mitchell Ryan, 8 lbs 12 on May Brother 11, 1985. Brother for Lea and grandson for Mr. and Mrs Colvin Watt and Mr. and Mrs. James Leahy all of Lea Franklin,

BRASSARD- Laval and Rachel are happy to an-nounce the birth of their son, Simon, born May 31, 1985, weighing 8lbs 15on. He is the seventh child of the family, also a great blessing for the Brassard family.

family.

DIED

OSMOND, Margaret (nee Conley) - Suddenly on May 29, 1985 at the Barrie Conley) - Suddenty on May 29, 1985 at the Barrie Memorial Hospital beloved wife of the late Harry Osmond, dear sister of Neil, James, Mary, John and the late William and George, Funeral was held from the Chapel of the McGerrigle Funeral Home Inc., Ormstown, on May 31. Inc., Ormstown, on May 31, at 3 p.m. Interment Union Cemetery.

CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Mr. Alexander Bell would like to thank Dr Brian Dobbie and Dr. Brissette and the staff of the third floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Also neighbours, relatives Rarrie Memorial Hospital, Also neighbours, relatives and friends, the Ladies Auxiliary no. 244, Hem-mingford, for sympathy, cards, food and donations to the Hemmingford ambulance fund and local charities of your choice. All was greatly appreciated by the family at the time of the the family at the time of the great lost of our father. Thank you all very much,

The Bell family

I would like to sincerely thank the Drs and nurses at Montreal General Hospital for the excellent care 1 received while a patient there. I would also like to thank the Rockburn Presbyterian Ladies Aid for their many acts of nets for their many acts of kindness, also the Franklin W.I. for their thought-fulness. To my relatives, neighbours and friends, my deepest appreciation for their lovely cards, gifts, food and visits. Thank you so very much. Sincerely Mrs Leona Lindsay

CARD OF THANKS

The wife of the late Elziar The wife of the late Elziar
Laplante wishes to thank
all relatives and friends,
with special thanks to the
Canadian Legion, Branch
62 and the Ladies'
Auxiliary, for their kind
expressions of sympathy.
Please consider this as a
personal thank you.
Anita Laplante

My sincere thanks to Drs Murphy and Brooks and all the staff on the 12th floor of the Montreal General Hospital for excellent care I received while a patient there. Also to my family, friends and neighbours for flowers, cards, gifts, phone calls, visits, transportation and help with planting my corn. To each of you please accept this as personal thanks Greatly preciated. Mike Manktelow

GRADUATION

Christina Katherine Caza are very happy to announce that Teresa Groenewegen-Caza has received her masters in business administration from Concordia Univer-sity, Montreal, at the spring 1985 convocation. spring 1985 convocation. She has accepted a position in engineering with IBM Canada Limited, Her undergraduate degree engineering science was completed at the University of Western Ontario in the spring of

Ellerton-Kyle wedding in Hemmingford



by Florence Ellerton pretty wedding took place on Saturday, April 13, 1985 at 4:00 p.m. at St. Andrew's Presbyterian Church in Hemmingford when Linda May, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Ellerton of Hemmingford and Mr. Daniel James

Kyle, son of Mrs. Peggy Kyle and the late James Kyle of Hemmingford were joined in matrimony. The Rev. Glenn Easton of St. Luke's Anglican Church, performed the double ring ceremony assisted by the Rev. Dr. John McBribe of St. Andrew's Presbyterian.

THANK YOU



Tessier family would like to thank everyone who expressed their sympathy at the time of death of Mr. Alex Tessier on May 2, 1985 at the age of 79, with mass offerings, flowers visits or attendance at the funeral. Please consider this card as personal.

Mr. and Mrs. Denis Tessier, Mrs. Claude Tessier, Mr. and Mrs. Charles Taylor, Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Legault, r, and Mrs. Tessier, Mr. and Mrs. Roger Tessier, Mr. and Mrs. Richard Carriere.

WEDDING DECEPTION



Relatives and friends are cordially invited to attend the wedding reception in hohor of

MARGOT RIEL Daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Gilles Riel and BRYAN LANDRY Son of Mr. Raymond Landry

SATURDAY, JUNE 15, at 8:00 p.m.

Live Music, Midnight Lunch EVERYONE WELCOME

CONGRATULATIONS

Sir Billy Richard Fisher congratulations on 18th Birthday on May 31st, 1985 and your 1985 and your graduation June 2nd, 1985

As Always, Pops

WEDDING RECEPTION

BRENDA TREPANIER & JAMES HARKINS AT THE CHATEAU, HUNTINGDON SATURDAY, JUNE 8, 1985 8:30 p.m.

Everyone Welcome Refreshments will be served

25th WEDDING ANNIVERSARY in honour of

RONALD & ETHEL FRENCH ORMSTOWN CURLING CLUB SATURDAY, JUNE 15, 1985

9 p.m.

Everyone welcome Music - Country Cats Sandwiches would be appreciated